2005 ford f150 triton

I have logged over thousand miles on this truck since it was bought used in January of Major
repairs: none. My only complaint is the quality of the cloth seats in this vehicle, they easily trap
dirt and dust, causing them to stain if so much as a bottle with condensation on the outside is
placed in the seat. We bought our truck it It's an 05 with every problem Ford ever had that year.
We have replace 4 window regulators in the driver's side. All ford branded. Cam Phasers, Cam,
fuel injector problems, now a whole new motor because the fuel injector blue and flooded
cylinder 4 that we have always had problems with. I have owned this pickup for 5 years now and
there always seems to be something wrong with it. The air conditioner will not cool in stop and
go traffic- only at highway speeds. Ford says there is no problem. The ashtray quit closing, now
the CD player in the radio quit working and will not even eject the CDs that are in the machine.
Injectors have had to be replaced at less than 70, It came with the worst tires I have ever owned
and at 70, has almost worn out the second set of high quality, 60, mile tires even with rotation
and alignment which the dealer can't do due to the 20 inch factory rims. This is my fourth Ford
PU and the build quality has definitely gone downhill. Truck always regularly maintained and
serviced at Ford dealerships. We take care of and expect our vehicles to last. It was running
perfect until it immediately began idling rough at a stop. No check engine light, we just know
our truck. Took it in for a tune-up replaced spark plugs, etc. Perfect bill of health - couldn't
replicate problem. Others having same problem, but no recall. Plus, while under warranty - had
the four wheel drive go out and other engine issues. Not Ford tough. Popular searches. My
notifications My Account. More about the F View Photos. List Price Estimate. ZIP Code. See all
for sale. Filter by: All ratings 5 stars 4 stars 3 stars 2 stars 1 star. Over k miles! Items per page:.
Write a review See all Fs for sale. Sponsored cars related to the F Sign Up. The Ford 5. It was a
popular option all the way from its inception in to , in all of its iterations. Today, it is still one of
the most alluring options on the used car market, but before you start searching for the perfect
driving mate with a 5. My research included all versions of the 5. It seems that problems with the
ignition system did affect all versions at one point in time. As it turns out, the 5. Problems
emerge when rubberized covers on the coil boot deteriorate and cause the spark to hit the plug
well instead of the plug. It is not unnoticed that some of the coils can fail internally due to liquid
penetration. The problem does not require a massive investment, as the coils are rather simple
to replace at any Ford dealership. Ford technicians will diagnose the problem, identify misfiring
cylinder s , and replace the spark plug and coil where needed. This problem is typical for the
Ford F with a 5. Failure of the fuel pump driver module usually cuts off the petrol feed to the
engine which, of course, causes the engine to turn off, thus cutting power to all essential
systems. In the first place, the problem happens because the fuel pump driver module is
directly attached to the steel frame. As its surface is exposed to the elements, salt, water, and
dirt build up on its aluminum casing and cannot be washed away as it is in contact with the
steel frame. Over time, vibrations, salt, and water do irreparable damage to the casing and dirt
enters the driver module causing short circuits and making permanent damage to the smart
junction box. As the fuel pump driver module is attached to the frame at the rear end with only
two screws, replacing it is a DIY job. After Ford recognized this problem, they offered a slightly
redesigned replacement part which is not in direct contact with the steel frame. Thus the dirt
and salt build-up is evaded. Symptoms of the damaged fuel pump driver module are as follows:.
The engine sounds strange? You can hear a lot of knocking noises on acceleration, cold
startup, or when you let off the throttle. While causes for such sounds can be numerous, owner
experiences have shown that the most likely reasons can be blown out tensioners, a loose
timing chain, and cam phaser breakage. Bear in mind that cam phasers are part of the Variable
Valve Timing system which is an important component of the 5. Having all these parts working
correctly is crucial as all of them affect moving parts of the engine and, more or less, keep the
engine from tearing itself apart. Timing chain rattles are most noticeable at the very start. So,
listen carefully for any unusual rattles after a cold start. If you can hear rattles, the timing chain
may have become loose due to the blown out tensioner. In this case, the domino effect is more
than likely. The loosened timing chain will rattle like mad and damage plastic timing chain
guides. These plastic pieces can become fully detached from metal surfaces over time thus
enabling metal-to-metal contact of the timing chain and metal carriers guides were attached to.
No reason to tell you that this can damage the timing chain further. Remove them too. This can
lead to premature camshaft lobe wear, more stress on the cam phasers and, in the worst case,
physical contact between pistons valves and other metal pieces. Thus, a full engine inspection
should be performed. Regardless, exactly this happened to some 5. We could even call this
problem a common one for the Triton engines produced prior to Later on, they have the exact
opposite problem bear with us for that one. Blowing a spark plug on the 5. First of all, a blown
spark plug will completely strip the threading of the aluminum head. It was one of the problems
related to the first issue the ignition system problems I mentioned in the article. Interestingly

enough, blowing out usually happens on the passenger side with the spark plugs on the third
and fourth cylinder. The problem was so common that numerous aftermarket specialists did, in
fact, provide tools and solutions to drill, retap, and rethread the spark plug hole in the head.
Prior to this, the only viable solution was to actually replace the head altogether. That is what
Ford technicians do advise to this day, despite the cost involved. It is still a bit of a mystery of
why this happens in the first place. Some can argue that there are not enough threads in the
head for the spark plug to grab on to. Others debate about the problems with over-torquing or
under-tightening. Nevertheless, the problem persists and one buying a vehicle with a 2 valve 5.
Ford admitted the issue and even offered a solution with Lock-N-Stitch thread inserts in the
head. They encouraged the installation of the Lock-N-Stitch thread inserts. However, some
reports do suggest that better results can be achieved with HeliCoil kit. Now, they had begun
experiencing problems during the replacement of the spark plugs. The spark plugs were so
secure and so snug in their housings that upon attempting removal, the spark plug would often
snap in half. In the worst case scenario, spark plug fragments parts of metal or ceramic could
end up in the cylinder. Since, it all has to be removed before starting up the engine, this could
translate to a lot of work. Cars with the 5. Ford introduced an all-new spark plug design with a
2-piece shell for the 5. FordProblems explains it:. Because the electrode is welded to the bottom
part of the shell, it creates a natural breaking point. You see the problem. The spark plug simply
sticks too hard making it rather difficult to remove. Ford issued some tools for easier removal,
but only an experienced technician with enough time on their hands can be certain of replacing
the spark plugs without breaking them. Engines with Variable Valve Timing VVT have numerous
additional pieces which make possible slight timing adjustments to valve opening and closing
operations on a running engine. This technology is created to provide certain advantages which
benefit both fuel efficiency and maximum HP values. At lower RPMs, for example, it is optimal to
save as much fuel as possible so the cam will be in one position. On the other hand, if more
power is needed, the cam phaser will move the camshaft affecting the position of the cam lobes
and, of course, the speed and timing of the valve opening. Now, on the 5. One may hear a
rattling noise from the front direction of the valve cover. This noise usually points to a
damaged, failed, or destroyed cam phaser which would affect almost all other moving pieces in
the engine. The only reasonable solution is replacement with an all-new unit. Reasons for cam
phaser failure may be related to excessive wear or failure of some sensitive parts of the cam
phaser. Furthermore, as the engine oil pressure is used to rotate the input side, it is crucial to
maintaining the engine as per Ford instructions. It is crucial to inspect the timing chain and all
other related hardware of the engine after cam phaser failure on the 5. The engine oil pan gasket
can develop a leak on the Ford 5. It is not a major issue as it is usually corrected with gasket
replacement. However, on certain Ford F models, the oil may leak on the hot exhaust system
which results in a strong smell of burning oil. Not exactly a pleasant experience. If you have any
doubt of excessive oil consumption, you should first check oil pan for leaks and damage. The
process of replacing the oil pan gasket goes something like this:. Andy Lilienthal is a life-long
automotive enthusiast. He's written for several publications since the early s and has worked in
the automotive aftermarket for over a decade. He enjoys working on cars and trucks, has a thing
for oddball 4WDs and small cars, and loves to travel and camp. Andy lives with his wife,
Mercedes, in Portland, Oregon. Skip to content. Reliability indicates how models have
performed in the past, providing the basis for predicting how the vehicles will hold up in the
year ahead. These charts provide the most comprehensive reliability information available to
consumers. Based on information received from our latest subscriber survey, our reliability
history charts give you a rundown on how used vehicles are holding up in 17 potential trouble
spots, ranging from the engine, transmission, and brakes to power equipment and the electrical
system. Learn more about car Reliability. The Reliability score is based on our latest subscriber
survey of Ford F owners. The owner comments describe problems respondents experienced
with this vehicle. Antilock system ABS , parking brake, master cylinder, calipers, rotors,
pulsation or vibration, squeaking, brake failure or wear. Front left this time. Happened about two
years ago on front right. Calipers, rotors, and pads had to be replaced. That's pretty good
service for me. That would be normal for this truck, which is the best vehicle I've ever had. The
sensor is bad. My mechanic says it is not necessary to replace if I don't mind the light". Horrible
smell. Believe they finally replaced the new pads with different one and the problem finally
stopped. Had to replace one caliper as well on rear brake. Front brake pads and rotors need to
be replaced or possibly rotors re-surfaced. Only 40, miles". Only 43, miles. Front rotors need
re-surfacing or possible replacement. Paint fading, chalking, cracking, or peeling , loose interior
and exterior trim or moldings, rust. However, paint is peeling away from the primer coat on the
roof top near the doors, hood, and numerous locations under the hood and in the engine
compartment". But this auto is not garaged". There is no rust. It has not been a problem prior.

The rest of the body and paint are solid". It started about 18 months ago. I plan to do my own
repair this summer. Should have been rust proofed at factory". Ford has told me this is a
regular problem with their F's of this era because water gets trapped behind the metal and rusts
from the inside out. This started to occur after the warranty period". This year I had rust coming
through both exterior side panels on the bed around the gas tank filler neck and taillights area".
The rust must have been there when I purchased the truck used in The dealership did a good
job of covering it up, while I did a poor job of inspecting for rust. Cruise control, clock, warning
lights, body control module, keyless entry, wiper motor or washer, tire pressure monitor,
interior or exterior lights, horn, gauges, 12V power plug, remote engine start, alarm or security
system. It was a Walmart battery with a 3 year replacement. They gave me a new battery at no
cost. I installed it myself. The failures are related to the major repair made. Had to be towed to
dealer for service. The mechanics was able to remove the fouled plugs without breaking Spark
plug while removing from the engine mount, common problem. The repair ended up much
cheaper and easier then it could have. Have not had in for repair yet. After reading up on issues
with spark plugs breaking on this model engine I feel certain this is the cause. Just
disappointed in Ford. Ford ended up with a recall I believe and paying for replacing spark plugs.
Occurred on 2 cylinders. Very difficult to remedy. Triton engines had a problem with this. The
first was with just over k miles and the other two weeks ago with about k. Truck was towed in
both times. Turned out to be a problem with 2 of my "coil on plugs"". At failure, the truck cannot
be driven safely. Diagnostic and replacement part are expensive. Was silent. Unit was replaced
which resolved issue. Had it re-built once by Ford, the second time I had the drive system
replaced with an aftermarket product that kept the gears aligned. The entire rear axle and
differential was replaced with a used one. You can't get just the bracket you have to replace the
entire driveshaft. Had to be replaced. Rear driveshaft bearing had failed previously. Engine quit
once but restarted and charged for awhile then quit again when alternator cut out. Battery was
dead. An acreage owner came out and boosted battery for 20 minutes and was just enough to
make it home and to a garage where they replaced alternator. Engine rebuild or replacement,
cylinder head, head gasket, turbo or supercharger, timing chain or timing belt. This was the only
repair on this truck since transmission rebuild at 85k. Defective cam or cam phasers. I'm told
that if I have it repaired I could still loose the engine. It sets in my garage undriveable. Decided
to have the motor rebuilt". This was a problem known by Ford, but they only extended the
warranty on it until miles versus replacing the faulty injectors. The injectors failed at miles.
Replaced engine with a new Jasper 5. All timing components failed. The repair exceeded the
value of the truck. All of it could have been avoided if dealership shop knew what they were
doing after multiple purchases. I no longer patronize this dealership. Very expensive repair. It
was still intact and I could still drive it but the engine light came on and when the mechanic
looked inside with a camera, he saw the chain was breaking into pieces. Accessory belts and
pulleys, engine computer, engine mounts, engine knock or ping, oil leaks. Now have engine
light on with a problem diagnosis of cam shaft. Found out the 5. Have to take it in for repair.
Wasn't dripping on ground yet but had it replaced". Covered by warrantee but service was time
consuming. Mechanic indicated it was a common problem". I had to replace a spark plug that
was oil fouled. Shocks or struts, ball joints, tie rods, wheel bearings, alignment, steering linkage
includes rack and pinion , power steering pumps and hoses, leaks , wheel balance, springs or
torsion bars, bushings, electronic or air suspension. Expected them to be more durable on a
truck". We will see". I highly doubt the average truck buyer puts their vehicle through as much
stress as mine had been through. Road construction dust is very fine and very drying. My truck
has taken a beating and I knew eventually that stress would catch up and I'd have to make
repairs, this was the year much of it needed those repairs. Before now the only things I had to
do for the vehicle was regular upkeep and some new tires. Replaced shocks and a ton of stuff".
Bluetooth , voice control commands, steering wheel controls, portable music device interface e.
Started having problems with the 6 CD years ago. Lately doesn't play any of the CD's". Typically
used only the 1 CD Slot unless on a long trip, which only three were taken. During last trip the
CD player locked up with 3 CD's and would not play whatsoever. Have discovered the 6 CD
player is known to be a failing system and have uninstalled two identical CD players which
resulted in identical failures. Extremely poor unit for the additional incurred cost! I worked
around it with an FM Bluetooth with 2 usb plug ins - works great". I had to remove the fuse to
stop electrical to the radio. The radio has no power but the rest of the electrical system is fine
and the battery is no longer draining. Pulled the fuse to the radio and now no problem". In the
door the radio went out. He believes the codes have to be reset". Had to replace". Alternator,
starter, hybrid battery and related systems, regular battery, battery cables, engine harness, coil,
ignition switch, electronic ignition, distributor or rotor failure, spark plugs and wires failure. I
had to have it repaired, replacing the motor, and then the switch. The window would stop

working shortly after repairing it for several hundred dollars. Because of this and the
transmission just failing completely I will never own another Ford again. A car is an expensive
purchase and if a manufacturer makes a bad vehicle I will never buy from them again due to
how costly that is. Oil pressure and oil temp". Oil pressure and oil temp quit". They remain on
until the battery drain system turns off the power. I am told it is a corroded junction in a wire
under the door sill". Both had to be replaced. The problem is unresolved". Driver side. Power or
manual windows, locks and latches, tailgate, hatch or trunk, doors or sliding doors, mirrors,
seat controls, safety belts, sunroof, convertible top. The seal on the sliding window couldn't be
replaced simply. This started a couple of years ago and just got worse. I now leave it up all the
time. Cost prohibitive to repair. Not resolved at this time. The passenger window can be let
down but the driver has to let it back up". Transmission rebuild or replacement, torque
converter, clutch replacement. Had the entire tranny replaced with a heavy duty rebuilt. I was
barely able to get it to the transmission place to have it looked at. Only to find out it had to be
completely rebuilt. The transmission shop that I use tested it and said it definitely needed
rebuilding or replaced. I replaced it with a factory rebuilt with a 10 year warranty. The shop also
commented they had seen several with the 4. Muffler, pipes, catalytic converter, exhaust
manifold, leaks. IT takes a full day in labour costs to change. Most places wont even do it. After I
replaced ignition coils and plugs, the problem persisted. Tried replacing sensor with
after-market part, but it did not improve. Finally took it to the Ford dealer, the ran computer test,
replaced Mass Air sensor with factory part. Problem solved. Spark plugs separate when try to
remove for replacement". It is an old truck with lots of miles". Soaks the carpets. Suspect the
exterior weather seals have shrank too much". I originally had a leak in the condenser and
replaced it and then the compressor started putting metal shavings into the line and had to be
replaced as well. The cost of the refrigerant was very reasonable and I decided when I needed to
recharge the system, I would just add more refrigerant. Since recharging, the system remained
satisfactory for nearly a year. I will be scheduling an appointment to find the leak and replace
the coolant". Gear selector or linkage, leaks, transmission computer, transmission sensor or
solenoid, clutch adjustment, rough shifting, slipping transmission. Radiator, cooling fan,
antifreeze leaks, water pump, thermostat, overheating. Reactivate now to get the information
you were looking for! If you feel you have received this message in error, please view our
customer care FAQs or access your account information here. Sign In. Become a Member.
Remember Me. Not a member? Need further assistance? Please call Member Services at Unlock
Ratings. New Used Ford F Change Vehicle. The redesigned for Ford F represents a significant
improvement over the previous model. It rides more comfortably, handles more nimbly, and has
a quieter interior with better fit and finish. Movable overhead storage consoles and an optional
power sliding rear window are nice additions. The F's powertrain delivers reasonable
acceleration and fuel economy for the class. There are 14 recalls on this vehicle. Learn More.
Overall Reliability. Most Common Trouble Spots. Common Trouble Spot. See all Potential
Trouble Spots. View Recalls. Worse Better. Overall Reliability Verdict. Engine Major. Engine
Minor. Engine Cooling. Transmission Major. Transmission Minor. Drive System. Fuel System.
Electric System. Climate System. Body Integrity. Body Hardware. Power Equipment. In-car
Electronics. Show More Trouble Spots. Show Fewer Trouble Spots. Based on information
received from our latest subscriber survey for about , vehicles, our reliability history charts give
you a rundown on how through vehicles are holding up in 17 potential trouble spots, ranging
from the engine, transmission, and brakes to power equipment and the electrical system. NA
indicates that we did not receive a large enough sample size to provide data for a specific year.
An X indicates that the vehicle was not manufactured for a specific year. What Owners Say. My
mechanic says it is not necessary to replace if I don't mind the light" Phil B. Loose exterior trim
or moldings "Lost.. However, paint is peeling away from the primer coat on the roof top near the
doors, hood, and numerous locations under the hood and in the engine compartment" Rocky B.
The rest of the body and paint are solid" Michael F. This year I had rust coming through both
exterior side panels on the bed around the gas tank filler neck and taillights area" Christopher
B. Alternator "This was 3rd replacement alternator" Anonymous, OH Ford F Battery not hybrid
or electric "Barrett old and lost ability to keep a charge! Cylinder head "a valve spring broke.
Decided to have the motor rebuilt" Steve M. Engine computer "Before finding the timing chain
issue, the computer was throwing all kinds of errors. Mechanic indicated it was a common
problem" Paul M. Ball joints "lower ball joints. Expected them to be more durable on a truck"
Troy B. CD player "This vehicle has a 6 CD system. Pulled the fuse to the radio and now no
problem" Patrick F. Body control module "The driver side window stopped working on 3
different occasions. Doors or sliding doors "The power sliding rear window seal fractured.
Torque converter "Torque converter slipped and the effect was originally diagnosed as a bad
plug - a common missed diagnoses. Air or water leaks "Coolant line needed replacement.

Suspect the exterior weather seals have shrank too much" Bill B. I will be scheduling an
appointment to find the leak and replace the coolant" Bob R. Slipping transmission "25k miles
since last transmission repair and same trouble with slipping and hard shifting. See All Trouble
Spots. Compare Models. Similar Cars. Ford F GMC Sierra Toyota Tundra. This score shows
whether the model had more or fewer problems overall than the average model of that year,
calculated from the total number of problems reported by subscribers in all 17 trouble spots.
Read Recall Details. What should you do:. Potential Number of Units Affected: Hide Recall
Details. AT Show More. Check Vehicle for Unrepaired Recalls. Recall Look-up. Change Vehicle.
Ready to Shop Local Inventory? Select Another Vehicle. More From Consumer Reports. Make a
Donation Newsletters Give a Gift. You no longer have digital access to ratings and reviews. A
majority of all used US imports have either been in accidents, been stolen, been flooded,
salvaged and rebuilt and shipped to Europe or are subject to open recalls. For 30 years,
CARFAX has been collecting data on US vehicles from thousands of sources and has helped
millions of used car shoppers reduce their risk of getting stuck with a vehicle that has costly
hidden problems. For more than 30 years, CARFAX has been helping millions of used car
shoppers make better purchase decisions and avoid expensive hidden problems. In addition,
CARFAX has helped used car dealers around the world to build trust with their customers and
sell their American cars with confidence. With more than 14 billion records, CARFAX has built
up its database with the help of its partners and sources, including government offices, law
enforcement agencies, service and repair shops, car dealerships, insurance companies and
many more. In addition to publicly available information, CARFAX has collected information
from many independent reliable sources. Thanks for the service, the price was absolutely worth.
Immediately to the Internet, paid with credit card and in 10 minutes I ha
2000 land rover
chevy cobalt manual
1999 harley heritage softail
d the report. Vehicle imported from California to Lithuania. For some weeks "Babs" is now with
us and we have a lot of fun with the car. Buying Used American Cars? Search by VIN. Instant
Access. We offer you unique vehicle history to help you make better purchase decisions.
Trusted by millions of users. Worldwide market leader. The most popular blog articles How to
detect mileage rollback? Mileage rollback is one of the most occurring types of fraud in the
selling process of used cars. However, there are ways to detect mileage fraud. Even though
odometer fraud is difficult to detect for the untrained eye, it is not an impossible task. Import a
car from the USA. There are a few advantages to buying a American used car. Check the Service
History of a Car. How important is the service history of a car? CARFAX takes a look at these
questions and explains the importance of the service history of a car, as well as where you can
find the complete history of service records. Make a VIN Search.

